
 
Pima Community College District 

Procurement & Payment Services Department 
Kevin Startt, Director – Acting 
4905 East Broadway, Room D-232 

Tucson, Arizona 85709-1420 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
Request for Proposals (RFP) No. P24/10071 

Pallet Racking System 

 
Issue Date: September 18, 2024 

 
 

Pima Community College hereby issues notice to respondents submitting proposals in response to 
RFP No. P24/10071 that it has been determined to be in the best interest of the College to cancel this Request 
for Proposals process. 

 
Respondents: 

 
W.W. Grainger, Inc. 
Raymond West dba Handling Systems, Inc. 

 
Issued by: Charles C. Ebunoha, Senior Procurement Analyst, cebunoha@pima.edu 

 
Notice in compliance with Procurement Rules and Procedures. 
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